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What a Term / Happy Easter 
It has been a very busy term, Photo Day, Harmony Day, NAPLAN, Band Performances and of 
course, the most important aspect of our schooling life, an abundance of learning.   
Please take a break and do the things you and your children enjoy so that they can 
return to school in Term 2 fresh and ready to get back into their learning. I would 
like to take this opportunity to wish all our students, parents and staff a very Happy 
Easter and as always please be safe during the break. 
 

Family Fun Night 
It was wonderful to have the community be able to come in and attend our Family Fun Night. What a great night it 
was seeing all your smiling faces and being able to have some fun with us. We have missed being able to do this with 
you over recent years.  Thank you so much for supporting us. 
 

School Wide Positive Behaviour Support 
We are pleased to announce Coral Park Primary School has achieved a Silver Level Award for 
our SWPBS Implementation. A sincere thank you to all our amazing staff and students for 
working so hard on displaying and acknowledging our School Values. 
 

Principal’s Reading Challenge 
I know many students are fast approaching their 100 nights of reading. Remember you can continue to read during 
the holidays.  I can’t wait to see who will be knocking on my door next term to tell me they have reached their first 
milestone for the year. 
 

Band 
Our school band went on the road last Friday and performed at 
Beaconsfield Upper Primary School. It was a fabulous 
performance with the band playing 16 songs. They represented 
the school, themselves and their families brilliantly displaying all 
of the schools’ values. Well done to all of the band members. 
Thank you to Mr M, James and Leanna for all their work and 
support in making this day happen.  
 

To our fabulous staff 
To our fabulous staff, thank you very much for all your hard work throughout Term 1. Your dedication to ensuring 
that the children in our school community get access to the best possible education is a credit to you. Have a 
fabulous break and well deserved rest. 
 

Enjoy Life! 
Justin Thompson 
Principal 

  

Monday 24th April - Term 2 starts 
 

Tuesday 25th April - ANZAC DAY 

 

 

 

http://www.coralparkps.vic.edu.au


ANZAC DAY - 25th April 
On Anzac Day, we recognize the courage, 
mateship, skill and perseverance of those 
who have served, fought, and given their 
lives in the military. On Anzac Day, we show 
love, honour and support for those who 
fought to enable freedom for people all over 

the world, but were not able to make it home. While Anzac Day    
coincides with the anniversary of the landing in Gallipoli, the day  
itself is not meant to be a commemoration of the event, but rather 
the qualities that Australia established for itself there. 

ANZAC Day badges are available from the office for $2. 
Proceeds from this appeal are used in welfare work      
carried out by the RSL for ex-service men, women and 
their families, who require assistance. 
 

2023 PARENT CONTRIBUTIONS 
A big “thank you” to the generous families who have already paid 
their $100 Parent Contribution. To make your Parent Contribution, 
please phone the school, visit the office or make a direct deposit into 
the school bank account, including your child’s name as a reference. 
School bank details are: Coral Park Primary School 
     BSB 063 250 
     Account Number 009 018 17 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

APRIL 
 

Thursday 6th April 

Assembly in the MPC at 1.40pm 

Item by the Band - All Welcome 
 

Last day of Term 1 

School finishes at 2.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 24th April 

Term 2 begins 

Be on time to start learning at 9! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 25th April 

Anzac Day  

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wed 26th - Friday 28th April 

Senior School Camp 

Mill Valley Ranch 

 

2023 Casey Student Leaders Reception 

On Wednesday 29th March, our school captains and vice captains 
attended the 2023 Casey Student Leaders Reception. This is an    
annual reception across the City of Casey to celebrate the            
appointment of School Captains and Leaders. Leaders from each 
school were invited to attend the reception and were presented 
with a 2023 City of Casey Student Leaders lapel pin. Students heard 
from a range of speakers including Nathan Hulls, Australia’s #1 High 
School Motivational Speaker. His stories of overcoming adversity 
and disability at a young age to follow his dreams and achieve    
success have inspired hundreds of thousands of others to do the 
same.  Nathan empowers young people to step into their own    
personal power, teaching them strategies and techniques to take 
responsibility for the results which are showing up in their world. A 
very inspiring day was had by all of our leaders who attended. 



 
 

EASTER 
RAFFLE 

Thank you to all the families who have supported our Easter raffle. 

We raised over $1,000, which will greatly benefit our school. Keep 

your eyes open to see what our fundraising efforts are used for... 

Congratulations to all our prize winners - we hope you enjoy your yummy treats! 

Ayana M10 - 1st Prize  Andrew S20 - 2nd Prize  Kashvi J6 - 3rd Prize 

Symphony M13 - 4th Prize Paige J7     Ethan M12 

Declan M13    Rani M10     Inaya P5 

Liana J1     Caitlyn J1    Israel J1 

Kyra M13    Peta - Office    Linda - Office 



 

Our Family Fun Night on Tuesday    
was a wonderful opportunity for our 
school community to gather for an 
informal catch up and participate in 
some games and sports activities.   
Lots of people enjoyed a sausage in 
bread and it was great to see               
everyone enjoying the beautiful 
weather and having fun. 



 



Talking about money 
This week the seniors had a class Talking about money. The program is to help Australian students to 
be wiser about money for life, to be confident talking about money and making informed financial 
decisions. 

In this session they learned about how to spend money wisely, and not spend it all at once. The grade 
5/6s went through a series of activities with Jake, the money guy, about smart decisions, money’s  
value, and how talking money with friends and family is important. 

They also learned about H.E.A.R.D. which helps you talk to family and friend about money. 

H – Hear don’t just talk, E – Express your wants and needs, A – Ask questions, R – Respect the other 
person, and D – Disagree and say ‘No’ if you need to (Remember to do this respectfully). 

Nastaran S16 

 



 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated our school values and   

completed their reward charts... 

Brandon   J1  

Cooper  J1  

Ethan   P5 

Andrej  P5 

Taha   P5 

Armin   P5 

Hinarie  P5 

Vedh   P5 

Zaynab  P5 

Joshua  P5 

Rahil    P5 

Roya   P5 

Jayden  P5 

Dani   M11 

Rozita  M11 

Jazaedis M11 

SWPBS captains, Raeanne and Kevin visited P9 this week to ask some of the students how they were able to fill 
their charts and what rewards they received in acknowledgement of such positive behaviours.  



 

This year we are excited to bring The Resilience Project (TRP) into our school community! 
 

ABOUT THE PROGRAM 
The Resilience Project is committed to teaching positive mental health      
strategies to prevent mental ill-health and build young people’s capacity to 
deal with adversity. 

We will be implementing their evidence-based Teaching and                                   
Learning Program throughout our classrooms, staffroom and                               
school community.  

Teachers and students will engage in weekly lessons and                                     
activities around the key principals of Gratitude, Empathy,                                             
Mindfulness (GEM) and Emotional Literacy to build resilience.  
 

WHAT CAN BE DONE AT HOME? 
To learn more about The Resilience Project and get involved 
from home, you can start exploring ideas, activities and          
resources which bring Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness 
(GEM) to life on TRP@HOME.  
 

 

Canteen 
The canteen is open each Thursday for snacks, lunch orders and over-the-

counter sales. Thank you for ordering lunch for your child from the school 

canteen on Thursdays or allowing them money 

to buy a snack from school, rather than the 

milk bar or service station. Your support will 

help ensure the canteen remains open.  

 

Check out the menu on our               

website…  







Coral Park Primary is participating in the 
“Wonder Recycling Rewards for schools” 

to earn sports equipment. 
 

Collect your bread bags (any brand) and put them  
in the recycling box in Breakfast Club. 

 

The more we recycle, the more equipment we can earn! 




